



School visits

For parents whose children are starting school September 2026

Families are invited to have a tour of the school and meet the Principal, Mrs Llewelyn-Hodgson.

- Tuesday 7th October at 11:00am
- Thursday 16th October at 2:00pm
- Friday 7th November at 9:15am

We look forward to meeting you and welcoming your family to our Cabot community so that we can work in partnership together to ensure your child reaches their potential whilst at school.



Cabot Primary School,

for Children aged 4-11 years

To book a tour please contact the school office on 0117 377 2630 or enquiries@cabot.excalibur.org.uk





Cabot Primary School, Halston Drive, St Pauls, Bristol, BS2 9JE

Email: enquiries@cabot.excalibur.org.uk

Web: www.cabot.bristol.sch.uk